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     “The true meaning of Christmas 
can be found in the spirit of 
friendship”. 
  Wishing you and your family a 
very Merry Christmas. 
 
                         Marilyn 
 
 

DECEMBER PROGRAM 
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

DECEMBER 15th 

 
     

 
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Pat Fordosi, Sherrill Parle & Rachael 
Iwasevic 

 
The annual Christmas Party will be on 
Thursday, December 15th at 6:30 
p.m. in the Hinckley Town Hall.  The 
evening will be filled with food, fun and 
our usual New England Gift Exchange.  
Participants in the New England Gift 
Exchange are asked to bring a wrapped, 
unlabeled gift (approx. $20 value), and 
place it under the Christmas Tree.  All 
attending members are asked to bring a 
delicious food item based on the first 
initial of their last name, as follows:  A - 
M will bring an appetizer, N - Z will bring 
a dessert.  Come and enjoy a night of 
good food and fun, and afterwards, for 
anyone who is interested, some 
additional Christmas Cheer at Foster's!  

Any questions, please call Pat at 330-
461-0726.     
 
 

PHILANTHROPY 
 

Please refer to the invite from Ann 
Leo sent on 12/4/15 for the link to sign 
up to bring a gift or food. 
       

 
Ways and Means Fundraisers: 
1.  Super Bowl Squares have been 
selling like hotcakes for $20!  People are 
using them for stocking stuffers as well 
as birthday and Christmas gifts. Co-
workers are buying them too.  See Laura 
Krzywicki if you need Super Bowl 
Squares before the meeting. 
2.  A Sweet Deal for members of HWC 
from Securicom:  6 months of free 
monitoring AND HWC gets a donation! 
See the attachment for details. 
 
Heather, Mary, Cheryl, Michelle, 
Andrea 
 

 
MEMBERSHIP NEWS 
HWC welcomes the following new 
member to the 2016-2017 season: 
 
Danielle Graber 
 
We are excited to have Danielle join us 
and look forward the wonderful mix of 
talented and energeticladies in our club 
this year! 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  There will be stickers 
to insert into your Membership Book 
with new members information, as well 
as, a sticker to correct Ann Leo's email 
address, available at the December 
meeting.  
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MEMBERSHIP BADGE NAME 
TAGS....We are a little short on 
Membership Badges and Lanyards. They 
just seem to keep disappearing.  If you 
have any old or duplicate HWC Name 
Badges (Some gals probably have 
several-LOL!!) please bring them to the 
meeting.   
There will be no questions asked. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annamarie Tucky 
HWC Membership Chairperson 
 
Festival of the trees 
Our November outing to attend the Festival of Trees event sponsored by Medina County 
Women's Endowment Fund was a fun night!  The hall was festive with beautiful trees 
and silent auction items which were varied and festive, and officiated by Santa himself!  
And the dinner was very good.  As always, we had a good showing from the Hinckley 
Women's Club, which included Marge Palik, Annamarie Tucky, John & Natasha Kalas, 
Marilyn Mocarski, Stephany Mallet, Sherrill Parle, Emma Schulte, Kathy Schreck, Laura 
Krzywicki, Ann Leo, Kimbery Bojovic, Nancy Mandilakis and her friend, Kathy 
Cappelli, Judy Fisher, Mary Jane Campbell, Michelle Lumadue-Kosinski and myself.  It 
was a nice way to kick off the Holiday Season, and allowed some of our members to 
take home a few nice items that they won or bought during the auction, ornament or wine 
raffle!  This event has turned into a yearly outing for our group, and we hope to continue 
the tradition next year.  
Pat     
 

SOCIAL 
 Please contact Joann Polizzi if you are interested in going to the Skyview Lodge on January 27th. 
More info to follow.  
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Articles 
Please send articles for the October newsletter to Emma at rfsems@aol.com 
by Monday, January 9th 
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